
 
  
 

 
 

 

April 30, 2015 
 
Mr. Sean McGlynn, City Manager                             By Email and U.S. Mail 
City of Santa Rosa 
100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 10 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404  

Re: Fir Ridge Project  

Dear Mr. McGlynn: 

At its April 22, 2015 meeting, the Board of Trustees approved a formal request for City 
Council consideration for a twelfth amendment to the Fir Ridge Holding Agreement to extend 
the deadline for two years from the current June 30, 2015 to June 30, 2017. We appreciate 
your assistance in discussing this with Mayor Sawyer and letting us know if this will be able to 
be placed on an upcoming City Council agenda. Based on our experience with this process, 
we have been working closely with Marjorie Jackson of the Department of Economic 
Development and Housing, so she is aware of the situation.  
 
Thank you, Mr. McGlynn, for your assistance and please let me know if anything further is 
required at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
SOCORRO SHIELS 
Superintendent 
 
cc:  Board of Trustees 
 Steven J. Eichman, Assistant Superintendent  
 Marjorie Jackson, City of Santa Rosa 
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